
 

 

 
TOWN OF LEEDS 

 
Planning Commission Meeting 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will occur at the  

Planning Commission Meeting on 

Wednesday, November 1, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. 

At the Leeds Town Hall 218 North Main Street, Leeds, Utah. 

 
 

The Leeds Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on the above-mentioned date 
to consider the following proposed item: 
 
  
Consideration of  a formal request to disconnect Parcel Number L-3181  from the Town of 
Leeds jurisdiction as required by Utah State Code 10-2-501(3)  
Parcel Number L-3181 is currently subject to Town of Leeds regulations and governance. 
The owners of this parcel have expressed a desire to transfer jurisdiction to the county for 
consistency with adjacent parcels owned by the petitioners. 
 
Copies of request are available for review at the Leeds Town Hall during regular 
business hours (9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday – Thursday) 
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to be held in the Leeds 
Town Hall at 218 North Main street, or present their views in writing to the Leeds Town 
Clerk/Recorder prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Certificate of Posting 
The undersigned Deputy Clerk/Recorder does hereby certify that the above notice was posted October 08.2023  The 
public places being at Leeds Town Hall, Leeds Post Office, the Utah Public Meeting Notice website 
http://pmn.utah.gov, the Town of Leeds Website www.leedstown.org, also published in the Spectrum Newspaper. 
 

 
_______________________________________ 
Aseneth Steed 
Clerk/Recorder 

http://pmn.utah.gov/
http://www.leedstown.org/

